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Welcome to the third edition of our school 

newsletter.  

 

The Newsletter Team Are:- 

Michael 

Gracie 

Andrew 

Halle 

Joey 

Chloe 

Cara 

Kate 

Millie 

Eli 

Eva 

Aila 

We will be bringing you the Inside Scoop 

from our school. The newsletter is written 

and edited by our team. We hope you 

enjoy it. 

 

House Points Update-  

The winning house for Term 1 was 

Polwarth (yellow). Well done to you all.  

JRSO  

The JRSO is a new group this year. 

They are working to make our school 
parking safe. 

 

The JRSO ran a design a mascot 

competition the winner will be 

announced soon. 

Rights Respecting Schools Group.  

November 's UNCRC Article of the month is... Article 29:  

Article 29 of the UNCRC says that a child or young person’s 
education should help their mind, body and talents be the 
best they can. It should also build their respect for other 
people and the world around them. In particular, they should 
learn to respect: 

 their rights and the rights of others 
 their freedoms and the freedoms of others 
 their parents 
 the identity, language and values of countries— 

including their own. 

Education should prepare children and young people for a 
responsible life in a free society. It should teach them how to 
live in an understanding and tolerant way that is non-violent 
and that respects the environment. 

 
 

 JOKE CORNER  

What did the first ghost say to the other ghost? Get a life!  

Why did the skeleton not go to the Halloween party? 

Because it had no body to go with! 

Why did the ghost go to the shop? Because it wanted boo 

jeans! 

What do you call a witch that lives near the beach? A sand 

witch.  

What do you call a deer with no eyes?  No eye deer  

What do you call a fly with no wings? A walk. 

By Eli, Andrew and Millie   

 
 
 



  
 Parent Pay 

Please note that we are now a cashless 

school. All school meals, trips and 

donations should be paid through the 

parent pay system. This includes dress 

down days.  

Primary 7 Swimming 

                                 Swimming      
This term p7 have been going swimming at Loudoun 
Secondary School. When you first get there the 
swimming instructors make you swim from one side 
of the shallow end to the other to test how good of 
a swimmer you are. If you need more help or if you 
can't swim, you're in the shallow end. If you are a 
good swimmer, you're in the sloped end and if you 
are an amazing swimmer you’re in the deep end. 
After each session we play jump. In jump you need 
to jump exactly when the swimming instructor tells 
you to, if you jump before or after he tells you 
you're out. In conclusion swimming is fun.  
By Michael 

 

Diary Dates – More details will follow 

Christmas Lunch   Thursday 5th December  

Christmas Concerts   Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th December  

Christmas Parties  

Friday 13th December 1.30pm – Primary 6 and 7 

Monday 16th December 1.30pm – Primary 5 

Tuesday 17th December 130pm – Primary 4 

Wednesday 18th December 11am – Primary 3 

Wednesday 18th December 1.30pm – Primary 2  

Thursday 19th December 1.30pm – Primary 1  

 

Primary 3 Beach Clean 

Primary 3 went to Prestwick Beach to do a beach clean, 

they found lots of litter and put it in the bin. This 

helps keep our environment clean and helps the wildlife 

stay safe. By Andrew and Eli. 

School App 

Please make sure you have 

downloaded the Safer 

Schools App using the code 

7066 to keep up to date with 

the latest information from 

the school.  Please remember 

that absences can be 

reported through this or by 

leaving a message on the 

school answering machine.  

 

School Blog 

Please look at our school Blog 

where you will find lots of 

information about what is 

going on in the school.  

Galston Primary School | 

Work Well, Gang Faur 

(glowscotland.org.uk) 

Primary 6 Skiing  

 In term 1 and 2 P6 have been going skiing to 

Newmilns ski slope. There have been a lot of funny 

falls like Tia fell and got stuck and couldn’t get back 

up. Katie almost face planted, but she put her hands 

down just in time.   

Tubing is fun as well, because we can go on our 

belly (my personal fav), you can go normally, you 

can go in 2s, you can hold each other's legs or you 

can do a train.  

By Gracie, Katie and Joey 

 

 

Halloween Disco 

 On Thursday 24th October we had our Halloween discos.  

We did fun dances like the Macarena. There was a calm area with fun 

games and drawing. There was also a massive conga with Cara at the front.  

There was someone who was dressed as a Mr Nobody and Rebecca in P7 

was dressed up in exceptionally cool costume. Also there was a big blow up 

Minon.  

The teachers that were there was Miss Craig, Mrs Murphy, Mrs Milne, Miss 

Kelly and Mrs Willsden. 

There were lots of parent helpers.  

By Chloe and Cara 
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